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Hi Will,
 
Brad is out this week and was unable to send out the letters on Thursday when you provided them. I left you a message this morning. I was
wondering if shipping FedEx was fine. It’s easier to track than certified mail. Typically we send FedEx not certified mail for AB 52 letters. If
you’d prefer certified mail, let me know. I also was wondering if keeping the February 2, 2017 date is fine or if you wanted to update to
tomorrow’s date (February 7, 2017). Please let me know ASAP so I can send the letters out.
 
Thank you!
 
Jacqueline De La Rocha
Planner
  

 
6701 Center Drive West, Suite 900
Los Angeles, California  90045
Email  j.delarocha@eyestoneEIR.com
T (424) 207-5333 
F (424) 207-5349
DIRECT (424) 207-5344
 
Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be legally
privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any use, reproduction or
dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and
its attachments, if any.
 

P  Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 
 
From: William Lamborn [mailto:william.lamborn@lacity.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 10:17 AM
To: Brad Napientek; Stephanie Eyestone-Jones
Cc: Sarah Molina-Pearson (sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org)
Subject: Hollywood / Wilcox - AB52 letters
 
Brad / Stephanie,
I have added ten AB52 tribal consultation letters to the Dropbox folder for the Hollywood Wilcox project. Please mail these out certified mail with return receipt. The
return receipt should be addressed to the Planning Department, Room 750 (a return address envelope which includes the ENV case number is also provided in
Dropbox).
 
Thanks and let me know if you have any questions,
 
--

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.
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